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From:

Sent:

To:

Subject:

Dear President and Commission Members, 
 
My name is Margaret (Marnie) Morin and I am a Registered Nurse and work as an Occupational Health Nurse at Cameco 
Corporation Blind River Refinery.  
 
I am writing this letter in very much support of the Blind River Refinery License Renewal request.  
 
I have been with Cameco for almost 4 years and over the course of my time here, have been very impressed with many 
aspects of this Company. 
 
Coming from a back ground of mostly Hospital settings, I have been never experienced, nor been involved in such a 
safety oriented organization. The amount of training focusing on safety is impeccable. 
 
We recently celebrated 15 years with no lost time accidents, which I am very, very proud to be a part of.  
 
Not only does Cameco treat their employees with utmost respect and show their appreciation to each and everyone of 
us, they also extend their appreciation out into the community. 
 
I am not originally from Blind River, however since beginning my employment with the Blind River Refinery, I have been 
able to relocate to community.  
 
Since my relocation I have learned of so many ways Cameco has impacted this community. The donations and supports 
to businesses and organizations is outstanding.  
 
I have personally participated in the Seniors Christmas lunch and the community appreciation days, which been very 
well received by the community members- and very humbling for the employees to be able to give back in such a way 
and be so appreciated for it. 
 
I not only feel Cameo is a great company to work for – I am also very proud to be working for a Company that is 
manufacturing a clean air energy! 
 
According to the recent public options survey it demonstrates that our community is also very supportive of Cameco’s 
operations in Blind River.  
 
And for these reasons, and many more that I believe that Cameo Blind River Refinery should be granted a 10 year 
license renewal. 
 
Thank you  
 
 

Marnie Morin, RN. 
Occupational Health Nurse 
Cameco Corporation-Blind River Refinery 

Intervention Letter for Blind River Refinery License renewal application

Interventions / Interventions (CNSC/CCSN)

September 2, 2021 11:23 AM

Marnie Morin 
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328 Eldorado Road, P.O. Box 1539 
Blind River, ON Canada P0R 1B0 
Tel: (705) 576-5910 
Fax: (705) 356-3161 
Email: marnie_morin@cameco.com 
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